
November 9, 1977

Ms. Si no Brush-Morales 
c/o Laura Gilpin Studios 
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Sina:

At last I am writing to let you know that we did receive the four prints which 
you sent. We are so pleased to receive them and do appreciate your judgment 
in sending all four. We are truly delighted at our fine collection of Laura's 
work and are pleased at the prospect of having more. We are eagerly awaiting 
the other two photographs at whatever time Laura can get them done—Gothic, 
Colorado and Maria and Po.

I do have a question about a silver print which was on Laura's list of 
September 14—Canyon de Chelly. We have not yet received the print but 
our check included payment for it, so whenever it is ready, we'll be happy to 
receive it. We did return a copy of The Prelude. Edith Rubel Trio on September 15 
therefore we deducted the price of that from the total bill. According to my 
records now, I believe the bursar has sent full payment for all photographs which 
have been ordered, including the three which are yet to be delivered.

We are delighted to have an opportunity to give Laura a show here next spring.
Also, we look forward to her visit in a couple of weeks.

If you need to discuss the order or payment, please don't hesitate to call me 
collect at 817/738-1933.

Best personal greetings.

Sincerely yours,

(Mrs.) Md/jorie A. Morey 
Curator of Photographic Collections
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